



Pound Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 8NE **Telephone:** 0121 533 3750 **Fax:** 0121 533 3799

Friday 15th December 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Invitation to Winter Disco for Years 7-10 Students

As the festive season approaches, we are excited to extend an invitation to all students in Years 7 to 10 to our Winter Disco, which will be held on Wednesday, 20th December 2023. The event will run from 5pm – 6:30pm at Oldbury Academy.

This disco is not only an opportunity for our students to celebrate the holiday season, but also a special reward for their commendable behaviour and excellent attendance throughout this half term. We believe in acknowledging and appreciating the hard work and dedication shown by our pupils, and the Winter Disco is a fun-filled way to express our gratitude.

To make the evening even more special, we're giving our pupils the opportunity to request their favourite songs! Pupils can submit their song requests through the following link: [Song Request Link - https://www.virtualdj.com/ask/Oldbury_Academy]. There will also be a tuck shop available at the Winter Disco, offering a variety of snacks and refreshments. To ensure your child has the opportunity to enjoy some treats during the event, we recommend they bring a small amount of money for purchases at the tuck shop. On the evening pupils will enter via the staff gate on the carpark. They must bring their ticket with them.

To ensure smooth entry to the Winter Disco, tickets can be purchased at the cost of £2. Tickets will be available for purchase at the bottom of science between Monday 18th December, and Wednesday 20th December from 8am-8.50am, students can come through reception to pay, please ensure they have the exact amount. We encourage you to secure your child's ticket in advance to guarantee their spot at this exciting celebration as tickets will be on a first come first served basis. Please fill in the consent form for their child's attendance at the Winter Disco. The form includes important details regarding how your child will be getting home at the end of the disco. It is crucial for us to have accurate information to ensure the safety and well-being of all students.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns regarding the Winter Disco. We look forward to seeing your child there, ready to dance the night away, bring their ticket, and enjoy the music they love in a safe and enjoyable environment.

Thank you for your continued support, and we wish you and your family a joyful and festive holiday season.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Thiara

Lead Teacher for Attendance

MT hiara

















Learn today LEAD TOMORROW!

Pound Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 8NE Telephone: 0121 533 3750 Fax: 0121 533 3799

PLEASE COMPLETE THE INFORMATION BELOW, All PARTS NEED TO BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED WITH MONEY BY WEDNESDAY 20^{TH} DECEMBER 2023.

Child's Name:		
Emergency Contact 1 Name:		
Emergency Contact 1 Number:		
Relationship to child:		
Emergency Contact 2 Name;		
Emergency Contact 2 Number:		
Relationship to child;		
How will your child leave the disco? Coll	lected/Leave on their own	other (please specify)
Detail of any medical conditions, allergie	es or other needs; (please	put N/A if appropriate);
Does your child have emergency medica Please specify below.	ation such as an inhaler or	epipen?
They MUST bring this from home on the them in school. It will be held by the stuwill not be able to go. (Please write N/A	dent in case of a medical r	<u> </u>
I give consent for photos of my child to I	be shared on social media	; <u>YES / NO</u>
Signed:	(Parent/Carer)	Date:
Print name:		













